Y Spring into Foetry Y4

Dear FRIS Families,

We invite you to join us on Tuesday, May 24, 2022 as Franklin Regional Intermediate
School celebrates “Spring into Poetry” Night. Spring into Poetry is an evening of
literacy fun that focuses on reading, writing, listening, and speaking. In addition,
great prizes will be given away! Here is how it works:

e Anyone who wants to participate must pre-register by Wednesday, May 18, 2022.
EVERY student who registers MUST be accompanied by an adult. The
student/adult will participate together. ALL students who attend will be entered
into a drawing to win a prize!

e 5:45 Check in - Go to the gym and receive a gift bag with writing supplies. There
will be a short introduction around 6:00 before the literacy stations start.

e 6:15-7:15 Stations - Head to stations and complete fun and engaging literacy
activities. A classroom monitor will be available to assist. When a station is
complete, you'll choose another station. Complete as few or as many as you
want. Some stations include book spine poetry, haiku writing, blackout poetry,
and many more!

e 7:15 Poetry Slam & Prize Drawing - Students (or adults!) will be asked to share
a poem they wrote during the stations with the audience. This is completely
optional!

K

We would like to participate in Spring into Poetry Night!

To participate in Spring into Poetry, please complete the registration form below

and return it to your child’s teacher by Wednesday, May 18, 2022.

Student Name(s): Grade(s)_____

Adults Name(s):




